
What a great week we have had!  

More photos from our fabulous week at school can be found on our Facebook page. We never share children’s  

full names in our posts.  Please can we ask that you do the same if commenting on a post.  This is to keep our chil-

dren safe. Many thanks.  

Dates to remember:  

9th July—FOB Disco  

10th July—Y6 Production 1.30pm-Tickets 
available on ParentPay 

11th July—Y6 Production 6pm -Tickets 
available on ParentPay 

Congratulations to our 

Ladybird class who topped the 

charts this week with 97.8% 

attendance.  

2nd Dragonfly class—95.7% 

3rd Butterfly class—95.3% 

4th Firefly class—93.4% 

5th Cricket class—91.3% 

 

No celebration  

assembly this week as 

the children were very 

busy having their class 

photos taken.  

Normal service will 

resume next week.  

 

BUTTERFLY AND FIREFLY CLASS 

Butterfly and firefly class have enjoyed 

making and eating bread. 

 Free school meals and HAF 

Please could we draw your 

attention once again to the free 

activities on offer throughout the 

Summer holidays to children in 

receipt of free school meals, click 

here for more information.  

If you haven't already done so, 

please apply for free school meals 

here 

Violins 

We still have a few violins to sell at 

£5 each (cash only).  If you are inter-

ested please 

come to the 

office and 

take a look.  

POLITE NOTICE 

Please can we ask that you 

keep your parentpay accounts 

up to date.  

We are at the end of our 

financial year and all accounts 

must be cleared.  

We have sent emails to those 

whose accounts are in arrears, 

please check your emails 

carefully, including your junk 

and spam folders.   

If you are experiencing financial 

difficulties keeping your account 

up to date please contact the 

school office.  

SEPTEMBER CLASSROOMS 

Dolphins—current Y3/4 classroom 

Sea Lions—Single outside classroom 

School  Disco 

Deadline for 

booking space 

5pm Today.  See email from 

school for details. 

School trip to Bristol Synagogue 

 

Thank you to all those who have 

made payment. School trips are a 

great way for children to experience 

learning in a different way and 

develop life skills. Unfortunately due 

to school budget constraints if we do 

not receive sufficient donations from 

parents to cover the costs then these 

trips cannot go ahead.  

 

If you are unable to meet the cost 

please speak to the office team.  

https://www.facebook.com/BanwellSchool/
https://n-somerset.gov.uk/my-services/benefits-support/other-benefits-support/holiday-activities-food-haf-programme
https://n-somerset.gov.uk/my-services/schools-learning/local-schools/free-school-meals











